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06/07/2021  11:10:502021/2024/P OBJ T Smart Full details of our objection to the plan are sent in a separate email. 

The objection is made on four grounds:

1. Plans for plant, equipment and piping for the kitchen and heating and air conditioning for the new rooms 

cannot be met and do not meet prior agreements.

2. Cumulative effect of repeated planning applications and works.

3. The basement bedrooms will be of an appalling quality which should not be acceptable in central London.

4. Noise, disturbance and intrusion

please see email sent to planning officer: Joshua.Ogunleye@Camden.gov.uk and to 

planning@camden.gov.uk
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